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From: Rose Pa[mieri [mailto:rpalmieri@cinci.rr.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 4:56 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case# 16-0253-GA-BTX 

To: The Ohio Power Siting Board 

I am a resident of Sycamore Township, Ohio, a neighborhood known as Kenwood. I recently 
learned about Duke Energy's proposed Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project and how a 
few ofthe proposed routes will run through my neighborhood. Please vote against any ofthe 
proposed routes associated with this proposal. Not only will it increase the potential danger to 
me and my neighbors from a gas leak but my property value will be significantly impacted which 
impacts my financial stability. I do not want to see this pipeline pass through any ofthe 
proposed neighborhoods, all of which are highly populated. There must be a better solution, one 
that will meet Duke Energy's needs and ensure the safety and security of me and my neighbors 
as well as the environment. 

Please ask yotirself, would you want this pipeline to pass through your neighborhood or your 
mother's neighborhood or your grandmother's neighborhood? 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Rose Palmieri 
Kenwood area of Cincinnati, Ohio 
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